JAY G. & MARY T. COREY

3411 Sandhurst Drive
Lansing, Michigan 489n1

(517) 393-1096 - Home
(517) 974-6501 - Cell

August 23, 2013

Mr. David G. Schertzing
Schertzing Builders

2802 Forest River Drive
Lansing, Michigan 48906

RE: Basement Remodeling Project
Dear Mr. Schertzing:

I wish to thank you for the excellent remodeling project to our basement which you
recently completed at our residence.

Both Mary and I were more than satisfied at the finished project which was
completed on a timely basis, and in a professional manner. We were especially
pleased that every time you left our residence, everything was cleaned up and
taken care of prior to your leaving each time.

We were also pleased with your professionalism I answering our questions as the
project continued, and your suggestions to complete this remodeling which added

to the project itself.

I would highly recommend you to anyone and will certainly use you again in any
future remodeling or construction projects that I consider in the future.

Sincerely,
1

Jay G. Corey



